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Memorandum

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division

To:

Chair Lowry and Members of the Portland Planning Board


From:

Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager

Date:

December 9, 2005

Re:
December 13, 2005 Planning Board Workshop

Morrill’s Crossing Mixed-Use Development

Morrill’s Corner LLC has requested a workshop with the Planning Board to present the most recently completed traffic study for the proposed mixed-use development at Morrill’s Corner.  We anticipate a follow-up workshop with the Board to answer any questions and give clarification to issues raised by the Board based on Tuesday’s presentation. 

 The Traffic Study was updated and revised in response to comments and questions raised during the MDOT Traffic Scoping meeting held in September.  

Attachments

1. Correspondence from Neighbors

Traffic Study

Technical Appendices
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